
 

 

To: State Clearinghouse 

From: Chris Garcia, Senior Planner 

Date:    March 7, 2023 

Subject:   Updates to Published Notice of Availability (NOA) SCH#2022050650 

 
This memo is to request the following updates to a recently published Notice of Availability (NOA) for the 
Pacific Specific Plan project located in the City of San Marcos, SCH#2022050650. The NOA can be found on 
CEQAnet at: https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2022050650/2  
 
Requested Updates: 
 

1. Summary Page 
a. Update Contact Information, Job Title to be: Senior Planner 
b. Update Contact Information, Email to be: PacificProject@san-marcos.net  

 
2. Attachments 

a. Post an updated SCH Summary Form (Form F) with the following correction: 
i. Email address updated to PacificProject@san-marcos.net  

  
If you have any questions related to the requested changes, please contact me at cgarcia@san-marcos.net 
or 760-744-1050, ext. 3237 
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